
RESERVATION LINE:  (503) 892-3082        WWW.EDSO.INFO 

64 SE 171st Ave, Portland OR  97233       AUGUST 2020 

 
Please call our reservation line (503) 892-3082 to make or cancel reservations for most events. Call by 11:59 pm of the cut-off 

date. The line is not monitored after the cut-off date. To reserve or cancel an event after the cut-off date, please do not call the 
reservation line. Instead, call Ann Stumpf at 503-459-6410 or email her at stumpf@comcast.net. She will notify you of the availability 
of seats. You are responsible for any restaurant charges for reservations not cancelled before the deadline. If EDSO is charged for 
your meals, please understand we will need to bill you.   

 

 

 

FUTURE EVENTS – save the date 
                                

Event Date Time 

Board Meeting Thursday October 15th   

Events to be finalized based 

upon the status of the 

Coronavirus at that time 
 

Holiday Party Sunday December 13th   

Beach Weekend January 29th to 31st , 2021 
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Summer Picnic at Willamette Park 

15 members and guests enjoyed a beautiful day in Willamette Park.  There were enough tables for everyone 

to social distance and enjoy the day.  Some of us spent some time exploring the park afterwards.  Thanks 

to Erik for setting this event up and ensuring that we were able to locate the Main Shelter with colorful 

balloons and red plaid tablecloths, all while feeling comfortable socializing in the outdoors. 
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